
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Exciting Book Fair at Cardiff High School – November 27th to December 1st 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are thrilled to announce that Cardiff High will be 

hosting a Book Fair from November 27th to December 1st, providing an exciting opportunity 

for all our students to explore and purchase a wide array of new and popular titles at 

reduced prices. 

The Book Fair is not only a fantastic chance for your child to indulge in the joy of reading but 

also an excellent opportunity to find the perfect holiday gift for a loved one. With a diverse 

selection of books available, we are confident that everyone will discover something special. 

Payment Options: 

Cash: Pupils can bring cash to the Book Fair to make purchases. 

Online Payment: For your convenience, an online payment option is available. Pupils can 

use QR codes at the fair OR parents/carers can pay online after pupils have visited the fair 

by visiting bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay and choosing the option 'I am not at the fair and 

would like to pay.' Please fill in the attached Wishlist slip after the online transaction has 

been completed and ensure that it is taken into school and handed to Miss C Davies in F20 

so that books can be distributed. The last day for payments, online or in person, is Friday 1st 

December. 

The titles available can also be viewed online by visiting: 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases 

Thank you for your continued support in fostering a reading culture at Cardiff High School. 

We look forward to seeing you and your child at the Book Fair, where the world of literature 

awaits! 

Best regards, 

 

Miss C Davies 


